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Santa Clarita Valley Quilt Guild 

  “Promoting the art of quilting through sharing, friendship, education, 
and meaningful service to our community.” 

 

 

                                          

QUILT SHOW NEWS    
 

A copy of the quilt registration form is 

included with this newsletter.  You can also 

pick up a copy at the January or February 

meeting.  The forms are due at the 

February meeting so that we can lay out the 

quilt show. April will be here before we know 

it! 
 

Barbara Montejo 

 

PROGRAMS      

 

Happy New Year to everyone! Welcome to 

2012! 
 

For our January programs we will be having 

a Movies and Popcorn night. I have acquired 

a copy of the movie Stitched which we will 

be showing for the January meeting and  

we‘ll have popcorn too!  
 

"Stitched “ follows three art quilters Caryl 

Bryer Fallert, Hollis Chatelain and Randall 

Cook for one year as they compete for some 

of the quilting world’s top prizes and attend 

the biggest quilt shows. Along the way, 

these artists juggle busy careers and 

challenges as they race to finish their quilts 

to enter in these shows. 
 

   
 

 

 

PRESIDENT’S MESSAGE   
 

Happy New Year!  Hope you had a lovely 

holiday season with your family and friends. 

I’m sure that everyone who came to our 

holiday party had a great time, I know that 

I did. 
 

Now it’s time to start getting ready for our 

Quilt Show.  If you haven't signed up to 

help yet, please do so, the show needs you 

and your special talents. 
  

See you at the January meeting.  
     

Barbara Montejo 

 

 

 

 

BLOCK OF THE MONTH    
 

There was only one block turned in at the 

December meeting so we will have a drawing 

at the January meeting for the December 

and January blocks. 
  

The block for February is called Four by 

Three.  It's easy, so do give it a try.  Any 

questions do look at the sample at the 

January meeting and talk to me.   
 

Barbara Montejo 
 



~ 2 ~ 
 

  
PROGRAMS Continued    
 

I hope everyone will enjoy the film and we 

can all get in a great frame of mind to 

start off our 2012 year of quilting! 
 

By the way, if anyone knows someone who 

has access to a projector to work with a 

laptop for showing the film, please let me 

know. Otherwise I will have to rent one as 

neither I nor the guild owns one! 
 

I will also be sharing the coming year’s 

program schedule at the January meeting. 

Just a hint, in February we will be having 

award winning quilter Pat Rollie speaking 

on February 9th and we will also be having 

a workshop on February 11th, I will share 

more at the January meeting. You can 

check her out at her website 

www.myartspace.com/patrollie. 
 

Looking forward to seeing everyone at the 

January meeting! 
 

Eddie Moore, Programs 

edrakm@gmail.com 

661-270-0630 (home) or 818-422-0601 

(cell) 
 

 

 

 

 

 

MEMBERSHIP NEWS     
 

Hi all, 

We are starting to collect the membership 

dues for 2012. Please bring your payment in 

the next couple of months. Regular 

membership is $30. Members 60 years old and 

over, $25, and associate membership is $50 

and includes an ad in the newsletters. 

 

Thank you and see you soon. 

Adva Price 

Membership chairperson 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

2012 ELECTIONS NEWS    
 

Elections will be held at the January meeting. 

Remember if anyone would like to run for any 

of the elected positions (President, VP Council 

Rep, VP Programs, Treasurer, Secretary) 

please contact a member of the nominating 

committee at a guild meeting or via 

phone/email as found in your guild directory.  
 

The nominating committee members are Paula 

Fleischer, Dana Montague and Carmen Recinos. 

 

 

 

 

 

http://www.myartspace.com/patrollie
mailto:edrakm@gmail.com
http://rds.yahoo.com/_ylt=A0S020w8V3xMUVsAaTKJzbkF;_ylu=X3oDMTBpZm5udGl1BHBvcwM1BHNlYwNzcgR2dGlkAw--/SIG=1ketcoicc/EXP=1283303612/**http:/images.search.yahoo.com/images/view?back=http%3A%2F%2Fimages.search.yahoo.com%2Fsearch%2Fimages%3F_adv_prop%3Dimage%26b%3D1%26ni%3D18%26va%3Dfree%2Bclip%2Bart%2Bquilt%2Bborders%26xargs%3D0%26pstart%3D1%26fr%3Dyfp-t-943&w=350&h=350&imgurl=www.qorsite.com%2Fqorsiteart%2Fclipartimage.gif&rurl=http%3A%2F%2Fwww.qorsite.com%2Fspecialclipart%2Fclipart.html&size=58KB&name=Clip+Art+Library&p=free+clip+art+quilt+borders&oid=f302a8a1517e74cf9d980f2cdb0a05b1&fr2=&no=5&tt=68&b=1&ni=18&sigr=11iooas1h&sigi=11bcad7uu&sigb=1430ai5cg
http://rds.yahoo.com/_ylt=A0S020pVs_1L3X4AcCmJzbkF;_ylu=X3oDMTBrcDgzM24zBHBvcwMxMDMEc2VjA3NyBHZ0aWQD/SIG=1irv17hcc/EXP=1275004117/**http:/images.search.yahoo.com/images/view?back=http%3A%2F%2Fimages.search.yahoo.com%2Fsearch%2Fimages%3F_adv_prop%3Dimage%26b%3D101%26ni%3D20%26va%3Dquilting%2Bclip%2Bart%26xargs%3D0%26pstart%3D1%26fr%3Dyfp-t-701&w=122&h=97&imgurl=www.quiltvisionusa.com%2Fimages%2FCartFabric.gif&rurl=http%3A%2F%2Fwww.quiltvisionusa.com%2FQuiltersClipArt.html&size=4k&name=CartFabric+gif&p=quilting+clip+art&oid=7c61bafe6458a082&fr2=&no=103&tt=358&b=101&ni=20&sigr=11i4i3mov&sigi=11csmrq76&sigb=13r0s6g74


~ 3 ~ 
 

 

 

  

HOSPITALITY NEWS     
 

"Let's all go to the Lobby to get ourselves a 

treat!" What a classic cartoon, with its 

singing pack of gum, popcorn, candy and soft 

drink.  
 

This January, in honor of our special movie 

night, we are asking that everyone bring a 

small snack or drink to share (you choose 

which you want to bring). The guild will be 

providing the popcorn, coffee, hot water for 

tea and bottled water.  
 

What fun! See you there! 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

QUILT SHOW-BOUTIQUE   
 

Please donate handmade items for our quilt 

show boutique. We are looking for small 

items that can be priced under $10. If you 

would like to donate something valued over 

$10, please see committee chair, Megan Null.  
 

Our show is in the spring! Please keep that in 

mind when making your handmade items. 

Christmas ornaments won't sell in April. 

Items with spring/summer fabrics and 

Americana are on-season. Things for quilters, 

children, babies, and pets are good sellers.  
 

 
 

 

 
 

TREASURER REPORT    
 

TREASURY REPORT 
  Beginning Check Balance $8,885.61 

  Income 

 Opp Quilt-2011 Sales $84.00 

Pie Certificates $20.00 

Ways & Means $17.00 

Workshop INC $540.00 

  Expense 

 Administration-Equip: 

   Rent -$525.00 

Newsletter Supplies: 

   Print-Postage -$21.48 

Programs EXP: 

   Speaker Fees-Travel -$876.00 

Quilt Show 2012 EXP: 

   Door Prizes -$41.40 

  Vendors -$43.90 

  

Ending Check Balance $8,038.83 

CD's $7,638.09 

Total $15,676.92 

 

 

 

http://dlstewart.com/index.htm
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2012 BLOCK SAMPLER BLOCK SWAP 
 

Bring your first block (either 6", 9" or 

12") to the January meeting and join us in 

a round robin that will last all of 2012!  
 

At the December 2012 meeting, everyone 

will show off the 11 new blocks that they 

received. We will have extra sign up 

sheets at the January meeting, so if you 

didn't grab one, it's not too late.  
 

Hopefully, we answered all of your 

questions at the November and December 

meetings, but if you still want to know 

more, feel free to contact us.  
 

We look forward to seeing what everyone 

brings in . 
  

Megan Null 

Mary Beth Shimkus-Will 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

QUILT SHOW-BOUTIQUE Continued 
 

This year, we're introducing "boutique 

bucks". This works like store credit. You 

will get one "buck" for each handmade item 

that you donate to the boutique. Each 

"buck" is worth one dollar in our store. For 

example, if you donate a pincushion, a baby 

quilt, and three pillowcases, you would have 

$5 credit. 
 

Please donate new items for our raffle 

baskets. We're looking for fabric, thread, 

patterns, notions, tools, rulers, and other 

crafting supplies. We do not need baskets. 

"Bucks" are not given for raffle items.  

 

Thank you,  

Megan Null 

Boutique Chair 

 

HOLIDAY PARTY THANKS   
 

I hope everyone enjoyed the Holiday Party 

last month as much as I did. It was great 

to have a night where social time was the 

priority. The food was delicious too.  

 

Thank you to everybody who helped to 

make the party happen. We had many hands 

making light work for sure! I want to thank 

Teresa from Beverly's in particular for 

donating 10 yards of fabric and discounting 

another 10 yards of fabric for our table 

gifts. Thank you also to Carol for donating 

fat quarters.  
 

Megan Null 

Chairperson 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

http://rds.yahoo.com/_ylt=A0S020w8V3xMUVsAazKJzbkF;_ylu=X3oDMTBpc2VvdmQ2BHBvcwM3BHNlYwNzcgR2dGlkAw--/SIG=1lk2i5s1p/EXP=1283303612/**http:/images.search.yahoo.com/images/view?back=http%3A%2F%2Fimages.search.yahoo.com%2Fsearch%2Fimages%3F_adv_prop%3Dimage%26b%3D1%26ni%3D18%26va%3Dfree%2Bclip%2Bart%2Bquilt%2Bborders%26xargs%3D0%26pstart%3D1%26fr%3Dyfp-t-943&w=450&h=399&imgurl=images.clipartof.com%2Fsmall%2F6290-Woman-Making-A-Quilt-Clipart-Picture.jpg&rurl=http%3A%2F%2Fwww.clipartof.com%2Fdetails%2Fclipart%2F6290.html&size=60KB&name=Woman+Making+a+Q...&p=free+clip+art+quilt+borders&oid=2663ab887a407810bcafde2c1ed1cefb&fr2=&no=7&tt=68&b=1&ni=18&sigr=11iv7fgcf&sigi=1280fsm5c&sigb=1430ai5cg
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Scholarships 

One of the perks of membership in the SCVQG is the 

opportunity to apply for up to a $50 scholarship to 

take a Quilt class.  After taking the class, and, 

fulfilling one of the options to return something to the 

guild, you will receive the scholarship money.  For all 

the details please stop at the Scholarship table at the 

guild meeting and pick up an application.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

************Mini Groups************ 

 Friday Friends *** 

See Caryl Jo or Cherrie Maylis 

 Meets 2nd & 4th Fridays 

 7 p.m. Shadow Hills Presbyterian                                                           

         Church 

 10158 Johanna Ave. Sunland 

S.E.W.U.P.’s 

New meeting location to be announced. 

 Meets Tuesdays at 10 a.m. 

Saturday Quilters *** 

 Mary Beth Will 323-387-2260 

 Meets last Saturday of Month 

            12:30 to 5:30 p.m. at church behind 

 Goodwill. Attendees split $50 fee and 

 share snacks. 

             

Super Star Quilters *** 

 Patti Voyles 259-6198 

 Meets first and third Tuesdays 

 7 p.m., rotating member’s home 

The Tuesday Night Group *** 

 Carle Kouri 661-252-0741 

 21303 Soledad Canyon, Saugus 

 Greenbrier East Mobile Home Park 

Recreation Center 5:45 p.m. 
*** indicates membership is open.  If you want 

to attend a meeting, we recommend calling to 

be sure that nothing has changed since this 

listing 

 



Momslaptop
Typewritten Text

Momslaptop
Typewritten Text
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Things to Remember: 

 Movie Night 

 Initial sign-in sheet at the door 

 Wear your name tag  

 Food And Drinks:  

bring small snack or drink to share 
 Show and Share quilts 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Santa Clarita Valley Quilt Guild 

P.O. Box 802863 

Santa Clarita, CA 91380-2863 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

check out our website: 

www.scvquiltguild.org  

WOW! See the newsletter online! 

 

 

 

 

 

This Month’s Calendar: 

Movie Night 

January 12, 2012 7:00 PM 

Santa Clarita United Methodist Church 

26640 Bouquet Canyon Road 

Saugus, Ca 

January 19, 2012 – Business Meeting  

6:30. Wahoo’s, Valencia  
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

FIRST CLASS MAIL 

 

http://www.scvquiltguild.org/
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